
Estella Reyes, Principal – ereyes@baycityisd.org
Dr. Kara Cowart, Choir Director - kcowart@baycityisd.org

400 7th St., Bay City, TX 77414
Phone: (979) 401-1132

Fax: (979) 245-1220

2022-2023 Photo Permission Form

Dear Parent/Guardian:

I authorize Bay City ISD and its schools to post names, results, and pictures of my son/daughter
on the official website for Bay City ISD, www.bcblackcats.net and its individual school pages
within its website, strictly for district purposes only. I authorize Bay City ISD to release names,
results, and pictures of my son/daughter to local newspaper publications, news broadcasts
(television, radio, etc), and social media sites including but not limited to: The Bay City Tribune,
The Bay City Sentinel, The Facts, The Houston Chronicle, The Victoria Advocate, Facebook,
Twitter, and Instagram, strictly for district purposes only.  I authorize Bay City ISD and its
individual schools to videotape or allow videotaping of my child strictly for district purposes
only.

I understand that authorizing the release of information to the media concerning my
son/daughter listed above is strictly voluntary.  I can refuse/revoke this authorization.
Authorization can be revoked in writing to the Director.

The only person allowed access to post on the Choir sites is Dr. Cowart. Allison Sliva, BCISD
Public Relations, posts for BCISD.

*Please note that your child will have to be cropped or asked not to be

included in any choir pictures we take if you DO NOT allow consent!

_____ I GIVE CONSENT for my child’s name/picture/video to be used on school-related
websites, social media, and in area media sources as outlined above.

_____ I REFUSE CONSENT

Child’s Name____________________________________________________

Grade___________________________________________________________

Parent/Guardian Signature_______________________________________

http://www.bcblackcats.net


2 [TYPE THE DOCUMENT TITLE]

**Consent given on Signature Page to be returned to Dr. Cowart


